
Vis i t ing  Teachers on  Teachers ’ Day

4  September  2025
Dear Alumni,

          As part of our Teachers’ Day celebration, we warmly welcome our former 

students who wish to visit their teachers on Thursday, 4 September 2025. 

Please take note of the following important details.

             Time: 10.45 am – 12 pm

   Venue:  School Canteen and Amphitheatre

Important Reminders:

• Register at the security guard post upon entering the school.

• Remain in the school canteen and amphitheatre throughout your visit.

• Outside food and drinks are not allowed.

• Do come in your current school uniform for those in schools.

• Kindly respect and always adhere to the school’s rules.

• Click on this link or scan the QR code to pen your well-wishes. 

• https://www.tampinespri.moe.edu.sg/
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